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June 9, 2023  

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL  

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  GRADUATION NEWS 
     
Dear Seniors and Families, 

 

Commencement is soon approaching! As we round out the end of this final year of your high school career, we have 

a lot of information and plans/activities to share with you. Please carefully review this Graduation Bulletin in its 

entirety (and all its links), as it will answer ALL of your questions about this year's graduation.  
 

    There are several documents/forms attached within this bulletin; these include: 
 

- Schedule of Events (including final exam schedule) 

- Senior Activities Flyer 

- Projection Graduation Flyer 

- Notice of Non-Participation in Commencement 

- Handicapped Seating/Parking Request 

- Preorders for Commencement gifts 

 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/b2MKqvxDqYC4fnn3e25GYQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRmNT-fP0RJaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZG9jdW1lbnQvZC8xMGgwZGNpM3YxR2M0VldLVWRUT0pwV0hJZ3JLT3ZicV8vZWRpdFcHc2Nob29sbUIKZFEfDFRkD26-DlIaa2NsYXJrQHdkZXB0Zm9yZC5rMTIubmoudXNYBAAAAAE~


 
 
 

SENIOR CELEBRATIONS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEARBOOK NEWS 

 
The seniors will get their yearbooks on Friday, June 9. Seniors still wishing to 

purchase one should bring in $100 cash/check or money order made payable to 

WDHS Yearbook on Friday, June 9.  

 

All underclassmen can pick up their yearbooks in the main office during their lunch/off periods from Monday, 

June 12, through Wednesday, June 14.   

 

Any underclassman still wishing to purchase a yearbook should bring $100 cash/check (made payable to 

WDHS Yearbook) during these dates while supplies last.   

 

GUIDANCE DEPARTMENT NEWS & NOTES  

 

FINAL EXAMS are NEXT WEEK! 

Final exams count for 10% of the overall average in a full year course. 

Students are encouraged to study diligently for each of their exams.  

 

STUDY TIPS 

1. Make Flash Cards. Rewrite important facts, concepts, and 

definitions on flashcards. The physical act of rewriting helps you 

remember the material. You can then use the flash cards to quiz 

yourself without the help of others. Digital flashcards and study apps are another way to organize and 

review the material.  

2. Visualize the Material. Focus on the most important parts of your class notes by condensing the material 

and underlining or highlighting key words and concepts. Reformat them into charts, diagrams, or outlines to 

create visuals that can help you make sense of complex concepts.  



 
 
 

3. Focus on Understanding. Memorizing means finding ways to remember and repeat facts. Understanding 

goes a little deeper and means you can apply new knowledge to various scenarios and know how it relates to 

other concepts.  

4. Stay Focused by Minimizing Distractions. Keeping your mind on track can be as simple as taking a break 

from your phone and friends. Put on some instrumental music or noise-canceling headphones, and put your 

phone on Do Not Disturb to help you focus on your studies. 

5. Take Breaks. Give your brain and body a chance to refresh to approach the material with energy and 

attention. For every 30 minutes you study, take a 5-10 minute break to recharge. Stand up, stretch your legs, 

grab a snack, and get some fresh air before getting back to the books.  

POSSIBLE COURSE FAILURES 

 Students in danger of failing a class are encouraged to communicate with their 

teachers, turn in any missing assignments, and develop a study plan for final exams, 

as these count as 10% of their total course grade.  

 Course failures can result in retention, ineligibility for sports and activities, and 

prolonged time in high school. If you fail a course, be sure to discuss your situation 

with your school counselor. 

 

SUMMER SCHOOL Credit Recovery Option:  

 

GCIT (Gloucester County Institute of Technology, Sewell) will be hosting a summer school program this year.  

 Students MUST earn a minimum final grade of 50 in their WDHS class to participate. 

 Students may take up to 2 courses only.  

 Students must attend in person at least two days per week. The rest of the work may be completed 

online.  

 Registration opens on June 12. 

 Registration MUST be completed online at www.gcit.org/summerschool. 

GIRLS' CAREER INSTITUTE 

Congratulations to the students who attended the Girls' Career Institute (a mini 

college experience for young women) at Rutgers University/New Brunswick from June 

5 - June 8.  The West Deptford Women's Club generously sponsors our students.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From left to right are Alana Huesser, Alexis Schlagle, Aubrey Locke, Karen Guijosa, Grace Simpkins, Ava Gwenyth Grasso. 

http://www.gcit.org/summerschool


 
 
 

WORLD LANGUAGE HONOR SOCIETY & CLUB NEWS 

 
 

 

 

 



 
 
 

Q4 REWARD DAY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FIELD DAY EVENTS 

 
Key Club and Friends of Rachel students volunteered to 
help with Greenfields and Oakview Field Day. Our 
students did a great job connecting with the little 
eagles, helping manage the stations, and having some 
fun as well.  
 

 



 
 
 

CBI NEWS 

 

   
All Proceeds Support the WDHS Students. 

 PRE-COMMENCEMENT FLOWER SALE  

Click the link below to preorder items for your 
graduate. All ordered items will be available for 
pickup on June 16, 2023, before the commencement 
ceremony.  

https://www.thecommencementgroup.com/wdhs/ 

https://www.thecommencementgroup.com/wdhs/


 
 
 

   KEY CLUB  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


